
 
 

 

 

Disclosure notice: 
Tuesday 5 February 2019 
 

Transpower announces new Chief Financial Officer 
 
Transpower New Zealand Limited today announces the appointment of Gordon Davidson as 
its new Chief Financial Officer. 
 
Gordon has fourteen years’ experience as a CFO, and he is currently CFO and Director at WSP 
Opus, one of the world’s leading engineering professional consulting firms, a position he has 
held for five years. Prior to joining WSP Opus, he was CFO at Kiwibank and Inland Revenue, 
and has had a number of senior roles in banking both here and in Scotland. 
 
Gordon takes up his position on Monday 29 April 2019.  
 
For further information, please contact: 
Laura Ackland Senior Corporate Communications Advisor on 04 590 6721 or 027 565 3783. 


